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I am for this legislation because education and opportunity, especially for youth and 
in public school and technology programs should be much more supported than they 
are. It is our responsibility to make sure that youth and others interested in robotics, 
sciences, and the arts have every chance to fulfill their interests and cultivate their 
own unique way into adulthood with the tools they need to be successful.
The arts and sciences are woefully underfunded and must be more appreciated and 
valued if the generations after us are going to be successful. I myself went to a very 
underfunded school that had little in the way of extra curriculars or artistic programs. 
My interests were not supported in either the arts or sciences.
With this legislation, I hope that the cycle of ignorance and apathy toward these 
programs, the way I have experienced others treating them in my time, does not 
continue, and instead we help things move forward in a way that is supportive, 
cultivating, and a promotion of intelligence and curiosity.


